SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - MARCH 5, 2013

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 5,
2013 n the Cape Elizabeth High School Library. The meeting was videotaped.
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Minutes

WORKSHOP
Superintendent's 2013-2014 Budget discussion:
e Community Services/Pool
* |Instructional Support

CIP/Facilities/Maintenance was postponed for a future meeting.

Adjourned 9:06 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



